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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

GIBRALTAR COLLEGE 

 
 

Interviews for full time courses for progression students will commence on Tuesday 4th 
September. 
 
Interviews for new applicants for full-time courses will commence on Wednesday 5th 
September. As it is customary, all students will be contacted towards the end of 
August by telephone and invited to attend an interview on a specific day and time. 
 
Successful applicants will start on Monday 17th September. 
 
Continuing 2nd year ‘A’ level students will start on Friday 14th September. 
 
All other non-full time courses will be notified separately. 
 
Registration for Continuing Education and Professional Courses will start during week 
beginning Tuesday 4th September. 
 

 

 

 

 


